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Agenda Item 
Item 7. D. - Authorize Next Generation Management Plan 

Prepared By 
Linda Loomis, Administrator 

Summary 
The current LMRWD Watershed Management Plan was adopted on October 24, 2018.  In accordance 
with MN Statutes 103B.231 and MN Rules 8410, watershed management plans must specify the period 
covered by the plan and must extend at least five years but no more than ten years from the date the 
board approves the plan.  Therefore, the LMRWD plan will expire October 28, 2028. 

Because of the requirements of MN Rules and Statutes, staff recommends that the LMRWD initiate the 
planning for the next generation of its Watershed Management Plan in 2025 

The Board should make a motion directing staff to begin the process of planning for the next 
generation of the LMRWD Watershed Management Plan. 

Attachments 
No attachments  

Recommended Action 

Motion directing staff to begin the process of planning for the next generation LMRWD Watershed 
Management Plan 

 

Executive Summary for Action 
Lower Minnesota River Watershed District Board of Managers Meeting 

Wednesday, May 21, 2025 


